
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Sullivan, Bill (JMD) 
Sent: 	 7/9/2011 5:26:26 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: sorry to keep missing you 

Would love to connect. I'm at my desk now and will be here until at least 4:00 or so - direct dial is 202-305-0273. Or we 
can talk on Monday. 

From: Sullivan, Bill (JMD) 
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2011 8:24 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: sorry to keep missing you 

I'd like to find a time next week that we could talk for a few minutes about F&F. There is a little bit of report language in 
the CJS report (I cadged a bootleg copy late today) about it, though not really along the lines of lssa or Grassley or 
members currently deep into this. 

I can share with you when we get a chance to talk, and hopefully I can catch up on where things are more recently. 

Have an excellent weekend, and apologies for hounding you. 

Bill 

DOJ-FF-48637 
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